
Hello Tri-State Members, 

It’s that time a year again, and before we’re all in on the holidays, we’d like to take this opportunity to 

let you know that we appreciate each and every one of our members; you are what makes this club so 

great!  

If you haven't done so already, it's time to renew your TSJRTC 2020 membership; dues are due on 

January 1, 2020.   

To join or renew your membership: 

1. Download & complete the application and mail with your check payable to TSJRTC  

2. Download & complete the application and pay via the PayPal link below on this web page.   

Enjoy your holidays, may they be filled with good food & drink, great friends, loving family, and tenacious 

terriers; for these are some of the true treasures of life. 

We thank you for being a member and for your continued support! We look forward to seeing you at the 

2020 Rainier Hunt Classic!  

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 

TSJRTC  
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